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NEW YEAR’S CLASSICAL CONCERT 

 
  
As previously announced, the New Year’s Classical Concert returns to HM 
Government’s cultural calendar. The event will be organised for the Ministry 
of Culture by the Gibraltar Philharmonic Society in collaboration with the 
Gibraltar Cultural Services.  
 
The Society will be organising two New Year’s Concerts featuring The 
European Sinfonietta at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on Sunday 4th  
January 2015. The first one will be a Kids Matinee at 5pm and followed by an 
adult concert at 8pm.  
 
Tickets for the Kids Matinee are priced at £7 for children and £10 for adults 
whilst the tickets for the evening’s performance are priced at £20. Tickets 
during the Christmas period, are on sale from the Society by telephone on 
200 72134 / 56011000 or www.philharmonic.gi.  

 
  


